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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Charlotte & Sadullah 

Class 2 
Ariah & Success 

Class 3 
Bobby & Robert 

Class 4 
Amitoj & Ben 

Class 5 
Tymon & Layon 

Class 6 
Shay & Cole 

Nursery 
Reuben & Markella 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Sofia 

Class 2 
Elias 

Class 3 
Noah 

Class 4 
Osama 

Class 5 
Reuben 

Class 6 
Willow 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 7th March 2025 

It has been a very busy week in school and nursery with lots of new 
learning and book-themed activities.  
 

Thank you to all the children and parents who took part in the Library 
Takeover on Monday after school. It was wonderful to have so many 
families at the library, with lots signing up for library cards. There will 
be another session after school on Monday 31st March. 
 

All through the week, children in school have been treated to different 
adults popping in to their classroom to read them a story. Staff have 
really enjoyed spending time in different classes and sharing their 
favourite stories.  
 

It was fantastic to have so many adults in school on Thursday morning 
for our story session. We hope you enjoyed spending time in your 
child’s class and listening to a story.  
 

Nursery were very excited to have a visit from the police on Thursday, as 
part of learning about people in our community who help us. They really 
enjoyed trying on some of the uniform and looking at the police van 
(including the siren!).  

Next week’s word…. 

proud 

Please check your child’s hair 

regularly for headlice. We have 

had cases reported this week. 

Attendance 
Whole School - 93.20% 
Class 1 - 93.96% 
Class 2 - 96.67% 
Class 3 - 96.53% 
Class 4 - 89.78% 
Class 5 - 96.14% 
Class 6 - 86.60% 
 

Lates = 15 

Lost Learning =   

2 hour 10 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 1 & 4 

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40 

£2 per day 
Please come to the main reception door for 

Breakfast Club. 
Parents must pay daily for Breakfast Club.          

If parents do not pay then your child will not be 
able to attend Breakfast Club.  

Friday  

8:30 - 11:30  
 

in the Children’s Centre  

Breakfast 
An increasing number of children are 

arriving at school telling staff that they have 
not eaten breakfast before coming to school. 

We realise that sometimes this is because children 
have refused to eat what an adult has offered them 
at home. We would really encourage children to be 
eating a healthy breakfast at home (cereal, porridge, 
toast etc) before coming to school. Children in school 

are offered toast / bagel when they arrive, 
but this is a healthy snack and is not a 

replacement for breakfast. 

 
 
 

 
 

Turreff Avenue (between 
Home Bargains and the 

library / Turreff Hall) will be 
closed for 2 weeks (from 

Monday 3rd March). You 
will need to find an 

alternative route if you 
usually arrive by car using 

this road. Please continue to 
park carefully and 

considerately. 


